
 COACHBUILDER INFORMATION UPDATE 

    

Date: September 10, 2012 

Bulletin Number: XTS 07 

Subject:  GM Tool Usage Letter 

 

 

 

Please note you will be receiving a copy of a GM Tool Usage Agreement that will allow you to 

purchase certain materials direct from the GM supplier.  Each coachbuilder will work with the 

desired suppliers to determine if they wish to purchase materials based on minimum-buy 

quantities and set up charges per the supplier. 

 

In the GM Tool Usage Agreement there is a reference for attachment A and B, please note that 

attachment “A” is a copy of the CMC list and attachment “B” is a copy of the parts list that is 

attached to this bulletin for your files.  

 

Please sign and date the enclosed GM Tool Usage Agreement letter and return a signed copy 

to P.O. Box 147, Royal Oak, MI 48068.  You may also scan and send an electronic copy to Joe 

Pennington at: jpennington@earthlink.net. 

 

Please note that the GM contact for parts and supplier contact information is Wayne Freeman: 

 

Wayne Freeman 

cell: 586-709-4734 

fax: 586-575-0127 

email:  wayne.e.freeman@gm.com 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, call Joe Pennington at (248) 808-0854.  
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